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Budgetary Impact Analysis for Executive Order Entitled 

“Establishment of a Temporary Organization to Facilitate United States 

Government Diplomacy on Climate Change” 

 

This executive order establishes within the Department of State a temporary organization 

pursuant to 5 U.S.C. 3161, to be known as the Climate Change Support Office (CCSO), 

with the specific purpose of advancing the goals for addressing global climate change set 

forth in Executive Order 14008 of January 27, 2021 (Tackling the Climate Crisis at 

Home and Abroad). Implementing this executive order would have no impact on costs 

and revenues to the Federal Government. The benefits of this executive order include 

advancing the U.S. initiative to address the global climate crisis. Implementing this 

executive order would have no impact on mandatory and discretionary obligations and 

outlays, as well as on revenues to the Federal Government, in the 5-year fiscal period 

beginning in fiscal year 2021. The agencies anticipated to be impacted by this executive 

order include the Department of State and other departments and agencies. 


